
   

 

  
Opening of the Indoor Swimming Pool 

 

   

 In view of the expected cold weather later this week, we are pleased to announce that the 
Indoor Swimming Pool will resume service from 7:30 am on Tuesday, 19 November 2024.  

The daily opening hours of the swimming pool are as below: 

 

7:30am to 2:00pm 

(Cleaning break from 2:00pm to 3:00pm) 
3:00pm to 9:30pm 

 

Concurrently, the Outdoor Swimming Pool will only be occasionally open for practice of 

Students’ Water Polo Team for preparation of USFHK Water Polo Competition scheduled in 

early December. If you require any further information, please call 2358-8586 or send email 
to sports@ust.hk. 

 

   

 Sports Development 

Dean of Students’ Office 

18 November 2024 

 

 

 

mailto:sports@ust.hk

